
 

 

 
23rd June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
National Education Union (NEU) Strike Action –  
Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you about the upcoming National Education Union (NEU) strike action 
which will take place on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023. As a result of this 
action, our school will only be partially open to certain year groups and closed for other 
classes on these days. 
 
On Wednesday 5th July the school will be open to Year 2 and Year 6 pupils only on this 
day from 8.50am until 3.15pm/ 3.25pm. Breakfast and After School Club will be open only for 
Year 2 and Year 6 pupils on this day. 
 
On Friday 7th July the school will be open to Year 6 pupils only on this day from 8.50am 
until 3.15pm/ 3.25pm. Breakfast and After School Club will be open only for Year 6 pupils on 
this day. 
 
We understand that this strike action may cause some inconvenience, and we apologise for 
any disruption it may cause to your daily routine. We will also need to change our KS2 
Sports Day as it will no longer be held on Friday 7th July. A new date will be set for the 
following week. This will be communicated in a separate letter. 
 
Once again, we hope that the NEU and the government are able to come to a resolution 
very soon. 
 
For the year groups who are due to attend school on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July, 
we will ensure that appropriate teaching staffing levels are in place to provide a safe and 
effective learning environment. Lunch will be available for all the children present on these 
days as normal. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 
 


